
 
 

CVR’S FALL 2015 RALLY  

 

 Sunday Morning October 18, 2015 
 

All CVR members are invited to join in a rally on public roads in southeastern 

Connecticut during peak leaf color season this October 18th.  This will be a 

“traditional” gimmick rally where each team will follow written instructions 

guiding them along a prescribed 62 mile course.  Points will be awarded for 

answering questions about things seen along the rally route, as well as for 

observing and noting course markers along the rally.   

 

The beginning point of the rally is the Groton Townhouse Restaurant on Route 

12 in Groton, and the ending point will be the Seahorse Restaurant on Marsh 

Road in Noank (which is a part of Groton).  The rally roads will take 

participants from Groton to Ledyard to North Stonington to Stonington and 

back to Groton. 

 

Registration for the rally will open at 7:45 AM and the first car will go off at 

8:45 AM.  The cost of the rally is $35 plus whatever you pay for 

breakfast/coffee at the starting restaurant and lunch at the finishing restaurant.  

Participation gifts (rally mugs) will be given to each team, and award plaques 

will be given to the highest 3 scoring teams completing the rally. 

 

General instructions will be emailed to registrants about a week before the 

event date.  Route instructions, supplemental instructions and scoresheets will 

be given out at registration.  Please register using the registration form that 

appears in the Challenge, or the one on the CVR website. 

 

For questions about this upcoming rally, please call the club’s rallymaster, Lon 

Hultgren at 860-450-6597, or email at Rally@CVRPCA.org.  


